














 

Refraction Waiver 

 Refraction is the procedure during which the doctor checks your vision to determine an 

accurate and updated eyeglass prescription. Medicare and an increasing number of commercial 

insurance carriers DO NOT COVER refractions. As a result, Medicare and other commercial 

insurances require us to charge the patient for this service in addition to your co-pay and/or 

deductible. To determine if your insurance covers refraction, you can call your insurance 

company to inquire if Refraction (CPT code 92015) is a covered benefit.  

 Excellent Vision charges $45.00 for refraction and the prescription is valid for 2 years. If 

refraction is not a covered benefit through your insurance, you will be responsible for this 

charge.  

 You can choose not to have a refraction performed. Please be aware that by waiving the 

refraction, you will not be able to receive a new eyeglass prescription. Should you need a new 

prescription later, you will need to come back to our office for an appointment to undergo 

refraction.  

 

I have read the above and elect:  

o Not to undergo refraction during my visit today. I understand that in case I need a valid 

eyeglass prescription in the future, I will have to come back for an appointment to 

undergo refraction. 

 

o To undergo refraction today. I am responsible for the service fee of $45.00 that is not 

covered by Medicare.  

 

o To undergo refraction today. Please attempt to bill my commercial insurance for the 

refraction service. I understand that I will be responsible for any balance that my 

insurance does not cover.  

 

Please print your name: _______________________________________________ 

Signature: __________________________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________ 


